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Hi There, 

Westconnex is a disgrace that reflects very poorly on the NSW Government on a number of 

levels. 

Westconnex is providing yesterdays solutions for tomorrow. 

Strong public transport should be the priority not creating a cash cow for the Government's 

friends and contacts involved in this massive damaging project. 

Constituents are being completely ignored apropos this issue. 

The negative effects of displacing people from their homes and devastating communities is 

truly shocking. 

Kind Regards, 

Scott Goddard 

 

 




